THROUGH THE LOOKING GLASS

RAEBURN PRIMARY AND SHADOW DANCE 2022

An article to celebrate the work created by Year 5 children at Raeburn Primary and
Shadow Dance during the Autumn 1 term.

EXPLORING SPACE THROUGH DANCE

This half term, the children in Year 5 have been exploring their topic of
SPACE through movement and the use of props. Together, they have
worked hard to create a powerful piece of Dance which includes them
exploring—Planets and stars, Gravity and zero gravity, which includes
partner and trust work, Rockets and landing, creating their own Aliens,
and becoming the whole Solar System.

Year 5 have worked on their creative skills— using imagination
to portray different aspects of Space with their bodies. They
have also had the opportunity to improve technique, while
working on some personal best skills including— team work,
resilience and patience. Well done Year 5

CELEBRATING HALLOWEEN- THRILLER

Year 5 have also had the chance to get spooky this
half term with a very scary Thriller Dance!

They were required to being their Halloween char-
acter to life and learn the set Choreography from

They explored the use of unison, cannon, group work
and characterisation.

Well done Year 5, Happy Halloween half term!

From Lucy @ Shadow Dance




